
             

June 5, 2017 

Janice M. With Trust      
4033 Terra Granada Dr., Unit 1B      
Walnut Creek, CA 94595-4004 
Attn.: Janice With     

Subject: Extension Request Approval; Alameda County Department of Environmental Health Fuel Leak Case No. 
RO0000510 and Geotracker Global ID T0600102253, C&L Trucking, 2460 Wood St., Oakland, CA  94607 

Dear Ms. With: 

Thank you for your phone conversation on May 31, 2017 requesting an extension to the submittal date for your case.  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff originally agreed to a one month extension.  
However, a similar request was received via electronic mail from Gary Aguiar of Hydro Analysis Inc. (HAI).  In his 
correspondence, Mr. Aguiar outlined a schedule of work indicating an updated work plan would be submitted by July 
21, 2017, with the findings of the investigation presented in a report by August 18, 2017.   

Therefore, ACDEH approves the extension request for the work plan submittal to July 21, 2017. 

ACDEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case toward closure. Should you have 
any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic 
mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
 

cc:   Gary Aguiar, Hydro Analysis, Inc., 514 El Cerrito Plaza, El Cerrito, CA  94530 (Sent via electronic mail to 
gary@hydroanalysis.com) 

Dilan Roe, ACDEH (Sent via electronic mail to: dilan.roe@acgov.org)  
Paresh Khatri, ACDEH (Sent via electronic mail to: paresh.khatri@acgov.org) 
Keith Nowell, ACDEH (Sent via electronic mail to: keith.nowell@acgov.org)  

GeoTracker / File   
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